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From:
Sent: 16 January 2020 17:58
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Berkeley cluster

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I object to the very large increase in housing in the Berkeley and Sharpness area. The
present roads, and in particular the B4066, are woefully inadequate for the present
traffic volumes.
It has been very obvious for a very long time that the original “Berkeley bypass” should
have been completed to the A38.

Sent from my iPhone


